

GORDON RECREATION COMMITTEE MEETING

APRIL 5, 2018 6:00PM NORTHSORE

CALL TO ORDER: 6:08 PM

PRESENT: Pam, Jesse, Becky, Joy, Lynn, Gail

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: Motion by Joy (c)

GGND REPORT: To be changed to GGND Treasurers Report

ADVERTISING: Everyone to look at schedule of events and e-mail Pam with approval/changes by 4/6/18.

Lynn to edit Sponsorship form, Right column A. Stripes include item to the left.

Deadline for advertising sponsors 4/16/18. 5K Runner Bag Donation must be 250 items.

Pam: ICO, Jack Links, Trailways, Get R Done

Gail: Auto Value, DLP, Danny's UpNorth Garage

Jody: Lakes Gas, Buckhorn

Jesse: Kunerts

Becky: Clearwater, Forest Pt, Y-Go-Bye, McNamara's, Franny's

Joy: Gordon Pines, Black Water, Poodle Inn, Moose River, Antler, Halfway House

Lynn: Look Out, North View Campground,

Pam to check with "Travel Wisconsin" for donation bags.

BAND: DeTour Friday night, Austin Fire Saturday night. Contracts signed.

BEER: Jody

5K: Becky checking with Paul Vaara, Sophomore class adviser for possible project. Also does the class want to sell food proceeds to go to sophomore class.

DUCKS: Joy will decorate sales winner's duck. Justin Flamang confirmed he will drop Ducks. Joy also has 3 volunteers for helping in the water. Need canoe to collect Ducks, Pam checking theirs and possibility Gary Eastwood has another. Winners to be posted at ICO, PARK, BUCKHORN, FACEBOOK, ONLINE & OUTSIDE THE TOWN HALL. Joy working on shirts for volunteers. **DUCK COUNTING DAY FRIDAY JUNE 8, 2018 AT 6PM AT TOWN HALL PAVILLION (if available). Bring friends.** Becky has counting sheets.

PARADE: Theme "Four Seasons". Gail to contact Northwoods school about Band marching in parade. Is there a fee? Cash prize for 1, 2, and 3 place floats. **WHO WILL ORGANIZE???**

VENDORS: 4 Food and 3 craft vendors on board. Jesse will mark spaces on Finstad when weather permits.

MUD VOLLEY BALL: Corey Coons handling details. Corey to be paid. Pam to talk to Todd Weise.

10AM Registration & 11:30AM Start changed to 11:00AM Start. Lynn to change on website. Jesse working on posters.

CAR SHOW: Question on sponsors for t-shirts, when do they need final list.

BUSES: Jesse to call Hurricane in May, he also has map of bus route. **Jesse will put bus schedule on Face Book and Lynn will put bus schedule on town page.**

DONATION BARRELS AND BOXES: Ron Terry and Chuck Gibson interested in helping with new boxes.

FIREWORKS: Vicki Eastwood, Town Clerk, sending check for payment 4/6/18. Must be paid 70 days in advance for discount. This is end of 3-year contract. Will re-evaluate next year what's new and cool.

OFFICERS: Joy will talk to officers about duties. COMMITTEE TO RE-VISIT AT ANOTHER MEETING.

Law enforcement to notify CN about LOW and SLOW.

PORTA POTTIES: On board, Ron's Plumbing will contact closer to event.

DUMPSTERS: Jesse to handle, will finalize a later date.

CLEAN UP CREW: Jamie has arranged with correctional facility.

CAMPERS: All set.

OTHER ACTIVITIES: Friends of the Bird Sanctuary to run Dunk Tank. Ginny Kline question on possible Dog Show. Committee will shelve request at this meeting.

CITIZEN COMMENTS: Pam will be unavailable for an indefinite amount of time. Will help as best as she can. Lynn will be gone April 19th thru May 16th. She will be available to help.

NEXT MEETING: APRIL 25, 2018 AT 6:00 PM AT HALFWAY HOUSE. Pam will contact Karen

MOTION TO ADJOURN: BECKY/JESSE (c)